Linden Cemetery Association

LINDEN. TEXAS 75563

May 4 , 1989

Dear Friends:

Let us give you an update on what your Linden Cemetery Association is doing. Just last week a gate was installed at the entrance of the cemetery. The gate will be opened at sunrise and locked at sunset each day with the help of the local police. This will ensure protection of the property during the night.

The Cemetery Board has secured a caretaker who will be at the cemetery parts of each day. His overall responsibility will be to see that the property is taken care of and is kept attractive for those who visit. With summer coming and grass growing. much work will be needed in the area of mowing. The caretaker will see that this is done.

Recently we have had communication from a friend of the Linden Cemetery Association. That friend has given us a unique opportunity to upgrade our property by paving the roads within the cemetery. According to the agreement. our friend will pay 50% of the paving cost if the association can pay the remaining 50%.

As you know, we have Certificates of Deposit which total \$100.000.00 The interest gained from the C. D.'s is used for the monthly care of the property. This money is put into a checking account. However, with summer coming and our greatest expense of the year at hand, we cannot deplete the account to pay for the paving. So we come to you asking for your support. The paving of the roads will certainly enhance our property and make it easily accessible for each of us. If you feel that you can help us with a donation at this time, please send your contribution to:

> The Linden Cemetery Association Mary M. Daughety. Secretary P.O. Box 863 Linden, Texas 75563

We would like to invite you to attend our next annual meeting and bring your ideas and suggestions. This meeting is scheduled for November 2, 1989.

Respectfully yours,

Launeme W. Coyne, President